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Hall, Renee

From: Rollins, Anita
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 4:41 PM
To: Schainker, Steve; City Council and Mayor
Subject: Fwd: Dotson Internation Speedway

Good afternoon, 
 
I received the following concern related to speeds on Dotson Avenue and wanted to pass it on for consideration. 
 
Thank you, 
Anita 
 
Anita Rollins 
At Large 
City Council 
c/o City Hall, 515 Clark Ave.) | Ames, IA 50010 
  

 
515-451-8032 main 
anita.rollins@cityofames.org 
Mailing: 515 Clark Ave. | Ames, IA 50010 
  
www.CityofAmes.org 
  
Help make the City of Ames even better!  
Download the Ames on the Go app today! 
 

From: Mark Reynolds <markreynolds1965@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 11:30 AM 
To: Rollins, Anita <anita.rollins@amescitycouncil.org> 
Subject: Dotson Internation Speedway 
  
[External Email] 

 
Good morning!  
 
We live at 601 Dotson Drive, across from the middle school football field.    
 
Vehicle speeds on this street can be described as excessive.    
 
While Carla and I do enjoy the occasional motor sporting event, we prefer they not take place in our front yard.    
 
Not wanting to present a problem without a solution, we suggest: 
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*  Consistent visible enforcement with motorists pulled over, flashing lights, etc. 
*  A speed bump. 
*  Speed radar activated spike strips.  (this may be a tongue in cheek idea) 
 
We reject speed cameras on principle. 
 
Thank you for considering the issue.    
 
 Mark and Carla Reynolds 
601 Dotson Drive 
Ames, IA   50014 
 
319 334 0738 
 
 
 
 
 


